
South Carolina Department of Natural 
Resources

&
Sunrift Adventures Inc

Invite you to

Bat Watch Training
WHEN:	 Saturday, April 28th at 7:45 pm

WHERE:	Sunrift Adventures
	 1 Center Street
	 Travelers Rest, SC

WHAT:	 Bat boxes at Sunrift Adventures are home to a large 
colony of Brazilian free-tailed bats. Sunrift has 
graciously allowed SCDNR to offer a training using 
their bat boxes for the citizen science project called 
Bat Watch. So, bring a lawn chair and join us to 
learn more about this project and how best to count 
emerging bats!


